
The Corporation of the Township of Huron-Kinloss 
P.O. Box 130 
21 Queen St. 
Ripley, Ontario 
N0G2R0 

Phone: (519) 395-3735 
Fax: (519) 395-4107 

E-mail: info@huronkinloss.com
Website: http://www.huronkinloss.com 

c.c  Ministry of Solicitor General, Ministry of the Attorney General, local O.PP. Detachment Commander
AMO and all Ontario Municipalities.

Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, November 23, 2020 
Queen’s Park Legislative Building  
1 Queen’s Park, Room 281  
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1   
premier@ontario.ca 

Dear Honourable Doug Ford; 

Please be advised the Council of the Township of Huron-Kinloss at its regular 
meeting held on November 16, 2020 passed the following resolution; 

Re: Copy of Resolution #722 

Motion No. 722 
Moved by: Jeff Elliott    Seconded by: Jim Hanna 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby supports Northumberland County 
and Town of Wasaga Beach in asking that the Provincial government develop tougher 
laws with larger financial penalties when dealing with unauthorized car rallies and 
participants and FURTHER directs staff to forward a copy of this resolution to the 
Premier of Ontario, the Ministry of the Solicitor General, the Ministry of the Attorney 
General, the local O.P.P Detachment Commander, AMO and all Ontario Municipalities. 

Carried 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Lush 
Deputy Clerk 
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